
Historic Preservation Commission 
Town of Greenville, Indiana 

Town Hall 

January 18, 2018 @ 6:00 p.m. 
 

 

 

ATTENDEES: Matt Uhl 

  Monica Schamel 

  Heather Gauvey 

  Kim Hardin 

  Shelly Hartfield 

  Andy Lemon 

 

1. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER BY CHAIRMAN MATT UHL 

 

2. APPROVAL OF MEETING MINUTES FROM PREVIOUS MEETING 

 

3. OLD BUSINESS 

a. Horseshoe Foundation Grant 

b. The Station Building & Opening dialogue with owner 

c. Update on Ephraim Girdner Microfilm 

d. Floyd County Bicentennial Planning 

 

4. NEW BUSINESS 

a. Cross Street Update & the Naming of John Baptiste Ford Drive 

b. NAFC Library in Galena 

c. Historic Pictures Archiving Plan 

 

 

NEXT MEETING – April 19, 2018 

 

 

Note: The Horseshoe Foundation of Floyd County began accepting applications for the Spring 2018 Grant 

Application on December 14, 2017.  The deadline for submission is March 31, 2018.  The Foundation Grants 

Committee members will talk to or meet with grant applicants, in some instances, they will request to 

conduct a site visit.  The Foundation’s Grants Committee strongly feels that this is an important interactive 

process between the foundation representatives and grant applicants prior to grant decisions being made.  

Mid-June is listed as when the Board of Director’s actions will be taken to notify grant applicants of receipt 

or denial.     


